
 

 
 

NOTICE OF A SPECIAL MEETING BUDGET WORKSHOP 
 FISCAL YEAR END JUNE 30, 2025 FOR THE 

BIG BEAR AREA REGIONAL WASTEWATER AGENCY 
 

On Wednesday, February 28, 2024, at 10:00 a.m., the Governing Board of the Big Bear 
Area Regional Wastewater Agency shall meet for the purpose of a Budget Workshop at 
121 Palomino Drive, Big Bear City, Ca 92314. 
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